



## Inspire Achieve Celebrate

Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255

E-mail: admin@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
Executive Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman
Head of School Miss Sophie McBride

5<sup>th</sup> September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you and your family had a wonderful and restful holiday. As we begin the new term, we are excited to welcome the children back to school and look forward to the learning and experiences ahead.

The teachers and staff have been busy preparing the classrooms and planning engaging lessons. We are all ready to support the children as they settle back into school life and continue to grow in confidence, knowledge and skills.

We know that returning after a break can sometimes feel like a big change, but please be assured that we are here to help every child feel safe, happy and ready to learn.

#### PE days

As we prepare to start the new term, I would like to share with you some key information regarding PF

Year group	PE days
Wrens (Reception)	Tuesday and Wednesday
Sparrows (Y1)	Tuesday and Wednesday
Robins (Y2)	Tuesday and Friday
Doves (Y3)	Wednesday and Friday
Owls (Y4)	Wednesday and Thursday
Hawks (Y5)	Monday and Friday
Eagles (Y6)	Monday and Thursday

### **PE Uniform**

The children are asked to come to school dressed in their PE/outdoor kits on the day of their lessons. Our PE uniform is as follows:

- Plain white T-shirt
- Plain dark shorts
- A plain, dark coloured tracksuit for outdoor activities
- Trainers
- No football shirts or kit with logos on

To ensure the safety of your child and the other children, all jewellery **must** be removed for PE lessons. We fully understand that your child may be required to wear a piece of jewellery as part of their faith. This is the only exception to the policy. Any children wearing earrings, must tape up them up prior to their PE lessons. Any questions, please talk to your child's class teacher.











# **HEATH FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL**



## Inspire Achieve Celebrate

Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255 E-mail: <a href="mailto:admin@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk">admin@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk</a>

E-mail: admin@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
Executive Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman
Head of School Miss Sophie McBride

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you all on Monday.

Warm regards,

Miss McBride

**Head of School** 









